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Request: 
 
Please release the following information under the terms of the Freedom of Information 
Act - 
 
The number of bomb threats sent to schools within your area in the academic years 
2013/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18. 
 
Response: 
 
2013/14 0 
 
2014/15 0 
 
2015/16 1 (a telephone hoax threat which was not credible but was investigated) 
 
2016/17 1 (Facebook post intercepted by Police) 
 
2017/18 1 (our Authority Firewall intercepted this email hoax destined for schools) 


